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September 25, 1978

Mr. Howard Bremer~p ent Counsel
WisGonsin Alumnies,arch Foundation
614 North Walnut S eet
Madison, Wisconsin 53705 U.S.A.

RE: Affiliation with IMRG

Dear Howard:

In response to a letter of September 15 sent by Mary Spores, I endorse
your stand that SUPA should not become a member of the Interassociation
Management Related Group.

Yours sincerely,

[d,
T. Wildi
Trustee
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